
APPROVED  
 

VIRGINIA BOARD OF AUDIOLOGY AND SPEECH-LANGUAGE PATHOLOGY 
PUBLIC HEARING 

MINUTES 
 
The Virginia Board of Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology convened for a Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, November 12, 2008 at the Department of Health Professions, 
Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite #201, Hearing Room #2, Richmond, Virginia.  
 
The following members were present: 
 

Angela W. Moss, MA CCC-SLP 
 
DHP staff present for all or part of the meeting included: 

 
Lisa R. Hahn, Executive Director 
Annie B. Artis, Licensure Operations Manager 

 
PURPOSE  
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on amendments to reduce the 
requirements for persons seeking to qualify for licensure by endorsement or reinstatement. 
 
CALLED TO ORDER 
 
Ms. Moss, Chair, called the public hearing to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 
No one from the public attended the hearing.   
 
ADJOURNED 
 
Written comments on the proposed fast-track action should be directed to Lisa Hahn, 
Executive Director of the Board, or electronic comment can be posted on the Virginia 
Regulatory Town Hall at www.townhall.virginia.gov or sent by e-mail.  The comment period 
will close on December 12, 2008. 
 
With no further comments the meeting was adjourned at 9:16 a.m. 
 
            
Angela Moss, MA CCC-SLP Chair Lisa R. Hahn, Executive Director 
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